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Serving You

Council —
Supplementary Agenda

A meeting of the Council will be held on:

Date: 15 April 2010

Time: 7.00pm

Venue: St George's Centre, Pembroke Road, Chatham Maritime, Chatham
ME4 4UH

Items

8 Leader's report — tabled version (Pages

1-2)

For further information please contact Julie Keith, Head of Democratic Services
on Telephone: 01634 332760 or Email: democratic.services@medway.qov.uk

Date: 15 April 2010

This agenda and reports are
available on our website
www.medway.gov.uk

A summary of this information can be made available in other formats from 01634 333333

If you have any questions about this meeting and you want to speak to someone in your own language please ring 01634 335577
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Agenda ltem 8

Council
15 April 2010
Leader’s Report

Cadet 150

On 8 May, the four Cadet Forces will be holding a parade and service at
Rochester Cathedral to celebrate the 150" anniversary of the Cadet
movement.

This will be the Cadet Forces’ flagship event in Kent, and has been facilitated
by the Council.

Making of Medway Conference

Medway Council, in partnership with Locate in Kent, Tourism South East, the
Historic Dockyard Chatham and the University for the Creative Arts, held a
conference to debate the area’s future on 24 March.

This was the second Making of Medway conference and involved leading
architects, designers and regeneration experts.

The Leader of the Council announced the Council’s intention to seek city
status as part of the Queen’s Diamond Jubilee celebrations in 2012.

Modern Pentathlon

The Modern Pentathlon World Cup was held at the Council’s new regional
centre for sporting excellence, Medway Park. This was the first global
sporting event ever to be staged in Medway.

Improvements to children’s services

The Minister of State for Children, Young People and Families, the Right
Honourable Dawn Primarolo MP, has written to the Leader of the Council to
congratulate the Council on its progress in tackling teenage pregnancy and
improving the provision of its Child and Adolescent Mental Health services
(CAMHS).
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